
Wednesday, May 28, 2025 

Announcements 

Attention Juniors:  Do you want to have a Home Lunch 
Pass during your Senior year?  If so, remember that your 
attendance this semester will determine if that is possible.  
In order to be eligible to get your Home Lunch Pass, you 
can not have more than a combined total of 10 unexcused 
tardies and absences.  Also, you must have 160 credits at 
the end of your Junior year to get your Home Lunch Pass. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Wellness Wednesday, Dons!  The Wellness Center 
will be hosting a special Wellness Wednesday activity at 
Lunch TODAY.  So stop by to participate and receive a 
free treat.  Hope to see you there! 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

If you need to return a uniform, please drop it off in the 
Athletics Office.  You will be charged if your uniform is 
still in your possession.  Thank you! 
 
Update on the 2025-2026 Athletic Clearances:  Over 100 
student athletes are in the “pending approval” file.  At this 
time in the school year, it will take up to 2 weeks to be 
cleared.  If you have all of the correct information in your 
HOMECAMPUS account, you will be able to practice 
when June 9th comes around.  Those of you who are not 
completed with the process need to input all of your 
information including an updated physical no later than 
June 4th.  If you are a wait until the last minute type of 
person, one last day of physicals will be here on Tuesday, 
June 3rd.  This is the one and only last time physicals will 
be held here on campus before the Summer practice is 
held.  If you have any questions, please come see  
Mrs. Garcia in the Athletics Office. 

Yearbook 

DONS:  If you purchased a yearbook and did not pick it 
up at distribution, please come to Room 513 during 
Brunch and Lunch to pick it up.  Please come early, as we 
will not write late passes for students who are still in line 
when the bell rings.  If you would like to purchase a  
yearbook, you can still do so.  Yearbooks are $130 and we 
can ONLY ACCEPT CASH.  



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

Wednesday, May 28, 2025  

Teachers:  As a reminder, SENIOR grades are 
due TODAY, by NOON.  Grade Verifications 
MUST be completed by Thursday, May 29th, by 
NOON. 
Grades for 9-11 are now open.  Grades must by 
completed by Thursday, June 5th, at 2:00pm.  
Please do not put grades for students that have 
dropped your class.  
Also, remember to submit final gradebooks for 
BOTH semesters to the shared folder.   
If you have any questions, just email me(Michelle 
Svider). 

Group B 

has duty this week 


